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Dear Colleague, 
 
According to our records, you have left British Gas on the back of their despicable Fire & 
Rehire tactics.  GMB applauds every single one of you for your resolve in standing up to 
their bully boy tactics.  Come rain or shine (or even snow), you were there on your picket 
line, and we were truly inspired by you and your efforts. 
 
GMB is committed to continuing to provide you as much support as we can in your 
ongoing employment, and in order to do so we need to know where you are now working. 
 
All you need to do is send an email to membership.so@gmb.org.uk with your name and 
membership number if you have it, plus your new employer, workplace address and job 
title.  Alternatively, send them your name and phone number and a member of our team 
will give you a call to sort it over the phone. 
 
If you have any questions relating to this process, do get in touch.  We look forward to 
hearing from you and to continuing to work with you as part of the GMB family. 
 
Best wishes, 
 

 
 

Anne Chandler 

GMB Southern Region 
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